
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

TO:  WCSD Board of Education 
FROM: Lisa Jondle, Director of Student Services 
DATE:  July 30, 2025 
 
RE:  Medical Advisor Appointment for 2025-2026 School Year 
   
Dr. William Ranum, Waunakee SSM Health Dean Medical Clinic, has graciously agreed to 
serve as the medical advisor for the Waunakee Community School District for the 
2025-2026 school year. Dr. Ranum is a board certified family medicine physician. He has 
served in the role of district medical advisor for several years. 
 
I formally recommend Dr. William Ranum to serve as the WCSD medical advisor. 
 
 
 

 

 


